
      

 
2888 S. HEATHER GARDENS WAY • AURORA, CO 80014 • 303.755.0652 (OFFICE) • 303.745.5253 (FAX) 

 

HGMD 2025 Budget Review 
November 13, 2024, 6 pm – 8 pm 

 
The Heather Gardens Metropolitan District Board of Directors will 

hold a review of the 2025 Budget on November 13, 2024, in the 
clubhouse auditorium from 6 pm to 8 pm and via Zoom at the link 

below. This review will be the final opportunity for questions, 
comments or objections to the 2025 annual budget before it is 

formally adopted on November 21, 2024, at the regular board meeting 
at 1:00 pm in the boardroom. 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86462548417  
Meeting ID: 864 6254 8417 
Passcode: Not Required 
Or Dial-In:+1 346 248 7799 

The next regular board meeting of the HGMD Board of Directors is on November 21, 

2024, in the clubhouse boardroom beginning at 1:00 pm. 

 


